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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 11:31 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186-El

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 8:25 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186-El 
 
Copy on file, see 1232405C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: rbfrrll@cox.net [mailto:rbfrrll@cox.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 6:43 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Docket 160186-El 
 
From: 
James R. Farrell 
2781 Belle Christiane Circle 
Pensacola, FL  32503-5861 
 
850-529-7140 
 
Regarding Gulf Power's request for a Base Rate increase: 
 
1.  First, I am a fan of GP. 
2.  But, the request for a rate increase is a little worrisome. 
3.  The decreased rates in 2016 and 2017 rate because of lower energy costs should not affect GP's profitability in 
themselves. 
4.  Energy prices are expected to rise in 2017 and beyond; therefore, consumers could get hit with a double increase 
during the next couple of years. 
5.  How does GP's rate request for 2017 (including fuel charge) compare to the same rates in 2015 and 2016?  Are they 
asking for more of an increase than would be realized by reverting to those rates? 
6.  If rates were allowed to revert to those in 2015 or 2016, would GP absorb the fuel costs for the next few years? 
7.  And, if their answer to #4 is that energy prices will not rise, then they get to keep some profit. 
 
JRF. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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